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Term 4 

Year 2 

Welcome 

I hope you all had a lovely, restful half term break. 

We are looking forward to another busy but 

exciting term and we can’t wait to show you our 

production on Tuesday 17th March!  

Homework 

Homework will continue in the same format. 

Again, if you are unsure of anything, please 

don’t hesitate to contact me ☺.  

 

Miss Leggett Year 2 Teacher.  

Our Value for this month is            
Care 

Topic 

Our topic this term is ‘Katie Morag’ which focuses 

on Geography. We will be exploring the story 

Katie Morag Delivers the Mail in order to develop 

our knowledge and understanding of the Isle of 

Coll. We will focus on identifying differences 

between the Isle of Coll and West Haddon in 

terms of human and physical features. In our 

topic lessons we will identify physical features 

such as fields, rivers, coast and hills on an aerial 

map. We will learn how to draw simple maps and 

use keys and symbols to represent physical 

features.  

Dates and Things to Remember 

PE days: Wednesday and Friday  

Fruit will continue to be provided at break time. 

Your child is welcome to bring in their own healthy 

snack e.g cereal bar or fruit. 

Eddie the Penguin Saves the World Production 

Tuesday 17th March. Please remember to bring 

costumes in on Thursday 12th March. 

Library slot for Year 1 and 2 (and siblings) 

after school on Mondays. 

English 

We will use the story Katie Morag Delivers 

the Mail to inspire us this term. We will use 

our knowledge and understanding of West 

Haddon and the Isle of Coll to write an 

information text. We will also be exploring 

traditional tales and write our own exciting 

stories! 

Our Class Reading Book this term will be “The 

Guard Dog” by Dick King Smith. I hope you 

enjoy reading it! 

We will continue to have weekly spelling and 

handwriting sessions – thank you for your 

support with spellings at home.  

 

Maths 

We will be focusing on developing our 

understanding of 2D and 3D shapes before 

moving on to learning about fractions! 

We will also continue to develop our fluency in 

addition and subtraction, focusing on: 

• Adding 1 digit to a 2 digit number 

• Subtracting 1 digit from a 2 digit 

number 

• Adding two 2 digit numbers 

• Subtracting two digit numbers 

 

http://www.westhaddonprimary.net/

